Regulatory Authority

Government of Pakistan

VIRTUAL PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

Notice of Public Hearing by the Authority to consider
Sui Northern Gas Pipelines Limited (SNGPL)'s Review of its
Estimated Revenue Requirements / Prescribed Prices for F.Y. 2020-21

The Oil and Gas Regulatory Authority (OGRA) has published Public Hearing Notices in the leading
newspapers on November 13, 2020 on the tilted subject for conduct of Public Hearing on November
26,2020 (Thursday) at 11:00 a.m. at PC Hotel, Lahore.

Due to 2nd phase and outbreak of COVID-19 outbreak throughout the country, OGRA has decided to
hold the said Public Hearing, Virtually through Zoom Application on the same date and time, i.e.
DEH November 26,2020 (Thursday)

Time: 11:00a.m.

The interested persons / stakeholders can attend the Virtual Public Hearing through Zoom Application.

All the interested / affected stakeholders and general public is invited to Register themselves at
registrar@ogra.org.pk with the following particulars:

Name of Person: Personal E-mail:
Copy of CNIC: Cell Number:
Company Name: City:






